


Development Review Board
City of Albuquerque Planning Department
Plaza del Sol Building
600 Second NW
Albuquerque, NM 87102

August 22, 2022

To whom it may concern,

My name is Michael Barthel and I am the owner of 926 Avenida Estrellita NE 87110 Albuquerque, N.M.  I

have plans to construct an in-ground swimming pool on my property in the backyard.

In the process of getting a building permit the permit department told my pool contractor the proposed

pool location is on a city of Albuquerque subdivision line that does not define the current and original

property line.

I'm requesting to replat my property boundary lines to reflect Bernalillo county’s parcel which is the

brown line in the figure attached.  The replat will eliminate the city’s subdivision lot line and will

represent the original surveyed property line.

I look forward to discussing more details if needed with the review board.

Best,

Michael Barthel

926 Avenida Estrellita NE

Albuquerque, NM 87110

505-206-8439










